
 

Due to the end of the health emergency, Indiana Family 

and Social Services Administration are requiring all  

Medicaid members to recertify coverage for benefits.    
 

 

 

 

 

To help you have and keep coverage,  

all Medicaid members need to take these steps: 

 Watch your mail!   

Be sure to respond 

with any info 

you’re asked.    

Need help?   

Contact:  

317-684-9478 
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